
7th June 2019 

RECEPTION TRIP – SMITHILLS FARM 

              

Reception will be learning all about Living and 

Working Together this half term, as a result 

they will be visiting Smithills Open Farm.  

The trip includes a tour of the farm, tractor 

ride, animal feeding, donkey ride and tour of 

the dairy farm.  The classes will visit on the 

following days: 

RGS – Wednesday 17th July                       

RGG & RHM – Thursday 18th July 

Please return your permission slip along with 

your voluntary contribution of £15 ASAP.  

Thank you. 

MEETING FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

RECEPTION CLASS PARENTS/CARERS 

There is a meeting for the parents/carers 

of children starting in our Reception Class in 

September 2019 on Tuesday 11th June at 

2.00pm in the Main Hall at school.  At the 

meeting you will find out more about how 

your child will settle into their new class.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

SPORTS DAY 

Weather permitting we will be holding 

Sports Day on the following days: 

KS1 – Tuesday 25th June at 9.30am                           

Reception – Tuesday 25th June at 1.30pm                

KS2 – Wednesday 26th June at 9.30am 

Parents/Carers are all welcome to attend.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

             

 

 

HEALTHY SCHOOLS AWARDS – BREAK 

TIME SNACKS 

     

We would like to say well done for all your 

efforts to help us gain our Bronze Award.  

We are now asking for your help to achieve 

the Silver Award.  To achieve this, the 

children have to demonstrate they can make 

the right food choices at break time.  We 

are asking for your help to encourage your 

children (if they bring a snack) to bring a 

piece of fruit, cheese, raisins or buy 

something from the healthy tuck shop at 

school.  Some children have started bringing 

crisps and biscuits which we are trying to 

discourage.  Don’t forget KS1 already have 

free fruit at break time.  Thank you. 

           

HOMEWORK 

We are currently reviewing the homework 

provided to pupils across school and would 

love to know your thoughts on the issue.  

Below is a link to a short online survey which 

we would be very grateful if you could 

complete.  It will take no more than two 

minutes and your feedback would be very 

welcome.  There is a direct link to the survey 

on our website.  Many Thanks Mr Thompson. 

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RYFBRXQ 

 

    P.T.O.  

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Mohammed Ahmed RGG 

Alfie Greatorex 1CS 

Liam Harker 2SC 

Kobi Smith-Ormiston 1FH 

Lyla Hutchinson 2HN 

Leo Ward 2SC 

Troy Condron 6JH 

Meyyammai Meyyappan 4VG 

Jahdel Bowers 4LJ 

Isabelle Hickson 5VW 

Brighton Moyo 5VW 

Sara Lubienska 4LJ  

 

 


